

Dr. Dean J. Saluti, President Greater Boston Renaissance Lodge, #2614 Order Sons of Italy in America 52 Bay State Road Boston, MA 02215

Kurt Steele and Linda Morreale-Steele 220 Temple St. Framingham, MA 01701 August 26, 2010

Dear Kurt and Linda,

This correspondence is to serve as a letter of appreciation for your assistance at the "Bocce on Revere Beach" event on August 21, 2010. Your beautiful 1973 MGB was an excellent addition to our wonderful day at the beach. As you know, this bocce event served as a fundraiser for the historic Revolutionary War Rumney Marsh Burial Ground in Revere. The committee to restore this historic site was lead by our Lodge member, Lona Frongillo, who is the children's librarian for the City of Revere. Lona sends her deep appreciation for your help on this event.

Attached is a Massachusetts State Senate Official Citation recognizing your involvement in this event. The Citation is signed by our Revere State Senator, Anthony Petruccelli. On behalf of Boston's Renaissance Lodge of the Sons of Italy, I again thank you for your help.

Dean Saluti

Dr. Dean J. Saluti President Boston Renaissance Lodge Order Sons of Italy in America

BURIAL GROUND
REVIERE MA